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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Monday, May 08, 2006 11:36AM

To: Guevara, Lorraine CMO

Subject: RE: Mitigation Task Force

Lorraine,

The members of this Task Force are not covered by the county’s Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics
Ordinance. Therefore, they don’t need to file financial disclosure forms.

If you have any questions concerning the above, feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust

From: Guevara, Lorraine CMO
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2006 9:25 AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Del Valle, Juan Carlos CMO
Subject: Mitigation Task Force

Sent on behalf of Roger Carlton, Assistant County Manager

Robert,

We would like to know if the members of the Mitigation Task Force need to fill out financial disclosure forms.
Please advise.

Thanks,

Lorraine Guevara, Senior Executive Secretary
County Manager’s Office
305-375-1096
miamidade.gov
"Delivering Excellence Every Day"
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